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From: Geoff Storey  
Sent: 23 April 2019 16:16 
To: programmeofficer <programmeofficer@lancaster.gov.uk> 
Subject: Lancaster Local Plan Mineral Safeguarding Issues 

 

Kim, 

 

I have had confirmation from the Company Head of Geology Simon Collins that the 

proposed South Carnforth residential development is within a mineral safeguarding area 

which ultimately may be worked in the longterm for limestone as well as any overlying sand 

and gravel.  

 

Regards, 

 

Geoff  

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Geoff 

 

The area outlined in red and blue to the west of back lane is underlain by Urswick Limestone 

(see attached extract from the BGS website). This is the same high quality limestone worked 

at Back Lane quarry, Leapers wood quarry Dunald mill quarry and several other existing and 

closed quarries in the area. 

 

Regards 

 

Simon 
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